Starters

Mains

Creamy tarragon and garlic
mushrooms,served on a toasted
sourdough - £5.50

Lancashire minted lamb shank,
served with b
uttered crushed root
veg with a lamb jus - £16.95

Soup of the day, served with crusty
roll - £4.50

8oz Ribeye steak,field mushroom and
roast tomato served with chunky
chips and onion rings - £19.95
upgrade to 10oz for £24.95

Grilled goats cheese on a bed of
rocket with a balsamic glaze £5.50
The lawrence mezze - oven roasted
mediterranean veg, olives, tzatziki
& houmous & toasted sourdough £5.95
Grilled black pudding with a creamy
wholegrain mustard & bacon sauce £5.95
sides £2.00
- vegetable medley
- creamy mash
- green beans
- mixed salad

Desserts (all at £6.00)
Homemade chocolate brownies and ice
cream/fresh cream
Chef Ryan's sticky toffee pudding
served with fresh cream/ ice cream
The Lawrence ice cookies and cream
sundae
Cheese and biscuits with chutney
and grapes
(£1 supplement)
The Lawrence deconstructed Eton
mess

(add on of surf and turf king prawn
skewer) £3.50
(add a sauce: pepper, port and
stilton, creamy mushroom &
tarragon) £1.95
Mushroom stroganoff with wild and
field mushrooms flamed in brandy
with paprika and cream served with
aromatic rice - £10.50
Ribble valley farm sausage and mash
(vegetarian option available) £10.50
Seabass served with parma wrapped
asparagus & crushed potatoes £15.95
Pan fried chicken supreme on garlic
& thyme baby roast potatoes with a
chicken, white wine & cream
reduction. Served with asparagus £16.95

Burgers
The lawrence burger with cheese &
bacon - £11.50
JFK Burger- Japenese fried chicken,
with spicy mayo - £11.95
The Texan BBQ & bacon burger £11.75
Black & blue 8oz burger topped with
mushrooms & blue cheese - £11.75
All served with salad, pickles &
fries(upgrade your fries to piri
piri or sweet potato fries for £1)

